
 

From: Snyder, Julie N. <jsnyder@mitre.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 10:04 PM 
To: privacyframework <privacyframework@nist.gov> 
Subject: NIST Privacy Framework: Preliminary Draft Comments 

Dear Privacy Framework team, 

Thank you for your tireless work and collaboration across the widely varied stakeholder community to craft 
the Privacy Framework. MITRE has spent two decades working in privacy risk management and 
engineering. Between this experience and having seen firsthand the benefits of implementing the 
Cybersecurity Framework we are excited to see this new privacy risk management resource develop! 
Attached, please find our comments on the preliminary draft. These have been publicly released through 
MITRE and can be shared however you see fit. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Julie

 MITRE 

Julie Snyder, CIPP/G/US, CIPM, CIPT 

Principal, NCF Privacy Domain Capability Area Lead 

jsnyder@mitre.org 

202.491.1500 

MITRE National Cybersecurity FFRDC (NCF) 

Privacy Engineering @ MITRE 

Cybersecurity @ MITRE 
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